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Borough of Atlantic Highlands 
Monmouth County, New Jersey 

 
Improvements to E Garfield Avenue and Grand Avenue 

 
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  

 
April 11, 2024       Our File: HAH00611.01  
 
Dear Resident:  On behalf of Borough of Atlantic Highlands, we are hereby notifying you that 
paving work associated with the ‘Improvements to E Garfield Avenue and Grand Avenue” project 
is anticipated to commence on or about the week of April 15, 2024, weather permitting. This 
project generally consists of resurfacing portions of E Garfield Avenue and Grand Avenue.   
 
The contractor, D’Avellino Construction, will be coordinating with the Borough regarding traffic 
control.  At times, access to your property will be periodically unavailable due to the nature of this 
work.  Should you need to make prior arrangements to move your vehicle from the roadway, 
please do so as soon as possible.  Additionally, large delivery vehicles will not have access 
beyond the construction machinery during working hours.  
 
PLEASE REMOVE ALL CARS FROM BOTH SIDES OF THE STREET DURING THE 
CONSTRUCTION PERIOD. 
 
Our office will have a representative on-site during construction to monitor the contractor’s 
activities.  On behalf of the Borough, we would like to thank you for your anticipated cooperation 
in this matter and apologize in advance for any inconveniences that may be caused during the 
construction while we complete this necessary capital improvement.  
 
Should you have any questions, please call the Engineer’s office at (732) 462-7400. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
       CME Associates 
 

       Douglas M. Rohmeyer 
       Douglas Rohmeyer, PE, CME, CFM 
       Borough Engineer’s Office 
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